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We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh 

and Squamish on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live. 

 
 

 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  
SCHOOL GOALS: 

Goal 1 
To improve students’ reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas, summarizing and in some specific areas, note-
making at the Grade 8 and 9 levels. 
Goal 2 
To increase student awareness, understanding and practice of healthy living. 
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Student Bulletin 

Date: Thursday, January 7th, 2021                                            No Student First Aid    
 

DAILY HEALTH CHECK 
Key symptoms of illness Do you have any on the following key symptoms? Circle One  
 Fever Yes No 

Chills Yes No 
Cough or worsening of chronic cough Yes No 
Shortness of Breath Yes No 
Loss of sense of smell or taste Yes No 
Diarrhea Yes No 
Nausea and vomiting Yes No 

International Travel Have you returned from travel outside of Canada in the last 14 days Yes No 
Confirmed Contact Are you a confirmed contact of a person confirmed to have COVID-19? Yes No 
If the student answers “YES” to one of the questions included under “Key Symptoms of Illness” (excluding fever), the student should stay home for 24 
hours from when the symptom started.  If the symptom improves, you may return to school when you feel well enough.  If the symptom persists or 
worsens, seek a health assessment. 
 
If you answered “YES” to two or more of the questions included under “Key Symptoms of Illness” or the student has a fever, seek a health 
assessment.  A health assessment includes calling 8-1-1, or a primary care provider like a physician or nurse practitioner.  If a health assessment is 
required, the student should not return to school until covid-19 has been excluded and your symptoms have improved. 

Check BCCDC’s Symptoms of COVID-19 regularly to ensure the list is up to date. 
TIMELINE  

 

Grads 2021 can book their individual and small group photo session with Artona now.  Artona's mobile studio 
will be set up at Burnaby Mountain Secondary (not the Artona studio in Vancouver) from January 4-16th 
2021.  Please book using this link. 
https://artona.com/schools/BMOU/programs/graduation 

 
Library 

Poster Contest  
The Burnaby Public Library is having a poster art contest.  Design a poster around the theme "Perfect 
World".  The artwork can be created in any medium - then enter digitally.  Contest closes January 31, 
2021.  For more information, come to the library. 
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